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 In the months of January and February, Kasaan students worked on some fun 
Engineering challenges. Students designed and built cars powered by rubber bands.  
The kids were super excited for the final distance challenge result as some of the cars 
were able to drive all the way across our GYM floor and crash into the opposite wall. 
Students learned science and engineering principles such as potential and Kinetic 
energy of a rubberband and how simple machines like wheel and axle play a great role 
in our daily lives.  
 
 
 



 
In our woodshop and manufacturing class some of our students have helped fix up our 
school playground area by building new borders around the play areas and adding new 
wood chips to cut down on mud getting tracked into the school.  
 

 
Kids are working hard on Archery preparing for the state tournament.  
 
The Elementary students spend a lot of hard work learning and building authentic 
arrows.  Each student had to put together a presentation outlining what they learned 
and presented their finished Arrow.  



 
 
This last week our school joined in on Thorne Bay Valentine’s spirit week and kids had a 
lot of fun dressing up in fuzzy socks, wearing their pajamas to school and dressing as 
their teacher.  
 



 

 
As prep for Valentines day celebrations our students combined Engineering and 
valentines boxes as an assignment. Students designed and made awesome 
unbelievably realistic boxes. You really have to see these in person.    


